

January 5, 2016

Dr. Tracy Teaff Chief Liaison Officer Texas A&M University-Central Texas 1001 Leadership Place Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Teaff:

Thank you for your letter of August 18, 2015, providing notification that Texas A&M University-Central Texas (TAMU-Central Texas) plans to initiate a new off-campus instructional site, effective January 1, 2016. Students will be able to earn at least 25% but less than 50% of the credit for a program at the site listed below:

East Williamson County Higher Education Center 1600 Innovation Boulevard Hutto, TX 78634

We accept notification of offering 25-49% of the credit for a program at the above listed site. The college is reminded that should it offer 50% or more of any program at the site in the future, a prospectus for approval should be submitted at least three months prior to the implementation date.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle J. Wheelar

President

BSW/SCL:efk

cc: Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo, President

Dr. Crystal A. Baird